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I strongly oppose the bill that would take away mail-in voting and require in person 

voting on the day of an election.  Oregon has had successful mail in voting for many 

years and we should be allowed to continue that option.  I like being able to vote at 

my convenience, not stand in line for hours as I did when I first moved to Oregon. 


